

July 11, 2007

00193 Roma
Via della Conciliazione, 34
Indirizzo postale: 00120 Città del Vaticano

Prot. N. 24/91

Dear Mr. Oravanakulam,

Thank you for your letter of June 22, 2007, on behalf of the Knanaya Association of North America.

Sir, you have expressed concern that this Dicastery's 1986 Rescript is being deliberately set aside by the Archeparchy of Kottayam. Please be informed that the Rescript remains the policy of this Dicastery, and with it the expectation of strict compliance.

Kindly promote within your Association's membership a spirit of prayer, with the intention that the presence of the Church throughout the United States will continue to be blessed, and shall become a beacon of light and hope for all people.

With most cordial regards, I remain,

Sincerely,

Archbishop Leonardo Sandri

Prefect

→ Antonio Maria Veglió
Archbishop Secretary

Mr. Joy ORAVANAKULAM

President,

Knanaya Association of North America

P.O. Box: 12

ARLINGTON HEIGHTS

IL 60006, U.S.A.